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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
BUREAU OF CUSTOMS
1099 Manila

ASSESSMENT AND OPERATIONS COORDINATING GROUP

MAMORANDUM

TO : ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS
ALL DEPUTY COLLECTORS FOR ASSESSMENT
ALL DEPUTY COLLECTORS FOR OPERATIONS
ALL ASSESSMENT CHIEFS
ALL POD CHIEFS

DATE : 19 May 2017

Arrival of vessels have been delayed due to thick fog in China and this has largely
affected our collection this week and last week.

In this connection, all deputy collectors for operation are directed to submit to this
office on Monday, 22 May 2017, the list and schedule of arrival of all vessels expected
to call in their respective ports in the remaining days of this month.

All district collectors, deputy collectors for assessment and assessment chiefs are
directed to coordinate with their operations division regarding this matter.

For strict compliance.

AT, EDWARDJAMES A. DY BUCO
Officer-in-Charge, Commissioner
Deputy Commissioner, AOCG



